
Dear Madam,
Re DA 2020/0107, 103 Narrabeen Park Parade, Mona Vale, I would like the attached letter to Council, originally 
written on March 17, to be included in the Local Planning Council Meeting planned for tomorrow.
Many thanks.
Yours faithfully,
Nigel Sinclair

Sent: 2/06/2020 2:53:42 PM
Subject: DA2020/0107
Attachments: Scan.pdf; 




